

Mr. Todd Ruedt Grounds Maintenance Services 16982 W. National Ave. New Berlin, WI 53151

September 16, 2013

Dear Mr. Ruedt,

The Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) of Swanson Elementary would like to formally thank you for donating your time and materials to the Swanson Butterfly Garden. The restoration of the planting beds, the uncovering of the signs, and the pruning of the memorial tree has brought life back to the garden. We look forward to the garden being a welcoming habitat again for the butterflies, birds, and wildlife. We truly appreciate your generosity, time, and energy to restore it to a healthier and more manageable garden.

It has been a pleasure working with you, and we look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Sandy Field

Swanson PTO President

305 North Calhoun Street

Brookfield, WI 53005

cc: Kori Hartman, Principal

Brian Balfany, Associate Principal